THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HORTON

Property Standards Sub Committee of Planning Committee

April 4, 2012

The Sub Committee appointed by the Planning Committee to meet with regards to developing a new property standards by-law met in the Municipal Council Chambers on Wednesday April 4, 2012. Present were: Chair Councillor Kingsbury, Mayor Don Eady, Councillor Jamey Larone, Jim Ferguson and Dave Brown. Staff present was CAO/Clerk Mackie McLaren.

Also present was Property Standards Officer James McBain.

CALL TO ORDER

Chair Kingsbury called the meeting to order at 2:05 p.m. and turned the meeting over to Mr. McBain to discuss the proposed property standards by-law.

2. PROPERTY STANDARDS BY-LAW.

Mr. McBain reviewed the sample by-law he proposed from another municipality that has a definition for rural lands as well as urban lands. He proposed changes to the draft. The Members provided their input. Following the review of the draft, the Members requested that Mr. McBain incorporate the changes agreed to at this meeting and to produce a new draft for a second meeting was deemed to be necessary.

NEXT MEETING

The Sub Committee agreed that the next Committee Meeting would be April 11, 2012 at 1:00 p.m. held in the Municipal Council Chambers.

4. ADJOURNMENT

Chair Kingsbury	declared the	meeting to l	he adiourned	l at 4:15 n m
Chail Kingsbury	uecialeu ille	meeting to i	be aujourned	ı at 4. 15 p.111.

Chair	CAO/Clerk